
 

 

Pasg hapus 

Happy Easter  

Date:-  20.11.20           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are all learning a  special sign language called    

Makaton to promote inclusion in St Maryôs and to      

support all  learners to  communicate with each other.   

Following our Virtual Lenten Service this week, you 

could continue to practise this lovely song at home 

My Hands are Yours  

 

 

 

Wishing you all a very happy and peaceful Easter break.  

Please take care and continue to stay safe and we look forward to welcoming you 

all back to school on Tuesday 13th April.  

Please note: School is closed to children on                                                                       

Monday 12th April due staff training/ development 

Diolch yn fawr. 

A tribute in memory of Mr Robert Bennington 

We continue to keep the Bennington family in our  

prayers at this difficult time, and especially today on 

the day of Mr Bennington's funeral. 

If you wish to make a donation to Nightingale House 

Hospice in memory of Mr Bennington please follow the link    

below.  

 https://robertbennington.muchloved.com/Fundraising/

Donations 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oOLAPD67lP4
https://robertbennington.muchloved.com/Fundraising/Donations
https://robertbennington.muchloved.com/Fundraising/Donations


 

 

 

STAFSTAFF TRAINING DAYS 

FRIDAY OCTOBER 23rd 

FRIDAY 18th DECEMBER 

MONDAY JANUARY 4th 

MONDAY APRIL 12th 

MONDAY 19th JULY 

TUESDAY 20th JULY  

AUTUMN TERM  

Weds 3rd September ï Thurs 22nd October 

Mon 2nd NovemberðThurs 17th December 2020 

SPRING TERM 

 Tues January 5thï Fri 12th February 

Mon 22nd February - Fri 26th March 

SUMMER TERM 

Tues 13th April- Fri 28th May 

Mon 7th June - Fri 16th July  

DO NOT ATTEND SCHOOL IF YOU OR YOUR FAMILY HAVE SYMPTOMS OF COVID 19 ï i.e. a new 

continuous cough, a high  temperature or a loss or change to your sense of smell. 

Please inform school & book a test straight away and contact school as soon as you 

receive your results. Diolch.  

   
 
 
 

The British Heart Foundation say that 
all schools should have a defibrillator 

on site.  
 

They state that:  
ñevery minute someone is in cardiac arrest 
without CPR and access to a defibrillator, 
their chances of survival drops by up to 

10%.ñ 
 

Thank you to everyone for their support   
today. We have raised an incredible 

Ã500 so, together with the funds raised 
in our Christmas Film nights, we already have enough 
money to place an order  for our own                 

life-saving defibrillator. 
 

THANK YOU SO MUCH!! 



 

 

 

DO NOT ATTEND SCHOOL IF YOU OR YOUR FAMILY HAVE SYMPTOMS OF COVID 19 ï i.e. a new 

continuous cough, a high  temperature or a loss or change to your sense of smell. 

Please inform school & book a test straight away and contact school as soon as you 

receive your results. Diolch.  

Year 4 

Owls 

Year 3 Celebration Party  

Robinsô Easter Egg hunt  


